
 

 

OUR PARISH WORKS FOR GOD 
 
 
 

PARISH FINANCES - To meet our budgeted ex-
penses for the fiscal year the sum of $8,237.00 is 
needed on an average basis in the Sunday collection. 
 

 

March 24-25, 2018 
213 Envelopes out of 613 collected $         4,970.00 
       Loose Collection                       $            656.75 
       Children’s Envelopes              $              85.00 
                              Total Gifts to God         $         5,711.75 
 

Deficit for the week  . . . . . . . . . . . .  .   $       (2,525.25)     
Budgeted income to date . . . . . . . . . . .  $   313,006.00 
Actual income to date . . . . . . . . . . . .  .   $   286,908.49 
Deficit to date . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .    $   (26,097.51) 
 

PALM SUNDAY collection amount to $1,872. 
 

ST VINCENT dePAUL 2ND COLLECTION we 
will be having a 2nd collection next weekend April 7th-
8th, to help St. Vincent dePaul provide assistance on 
behalf of our parish for the needy of our community. 
 

BISHOP’S ANNUAL LENTEN APPEAL - To-
ward our parish assessment of $71,900, in the In-Pew 
method you pledged and/or donated the sum of 
$34,983.  Your generous contribution to our goal will  
benefit the various programs of the diocese and also 
our parish as well.  You can also give online at 
www.hbgdiocese.org/giving/bishops-annual-lenten-
appeal/ and selecting Holy Trinity Columbia as your 
parish. 
 

CALENDAR 

 
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION - This Saturday, April 
7th at 10:00 a.m. We extend our congratulations to the 
children receiving holy communion for their first time 
and offer our prayers that they will ever be devoted to 
Our Divine Savior in the Eucharist. 
 

NO CCD (Religious Education Classes) for 
students in kindergarten through grade 8, Sunday, 
April 1st.  Classes will resume next Sunday, April 8th, 
from 9 to 10:15 a.m.   
 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITATION OF ADULTS 
(RCIA) - class this Tuesday, April 3rd at 6:30 p.m., 
with the topic “Lay Ministry and Parish Organizations” 
presented by Kathy Gormish and Sr. Anna.  Class will 
meet in the meeting room of the rectory basement.    
 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY will meet Sunday, April 8th 
after the 8:00 a.m. morning Mass in the rectory base-
ment. 

 
OUR PARISH PRAYS 

 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 
 
 

SATURDAY, March 31 
  5:00 P.M.    Sp. Int. Todd Kauffman, Jr.  
             
SUNDAY, April 1 
  8:00 A.M.     People of the Parish 
 10:30 A.M.   Margaret “Peg” Deascenti      
 

MONDAY, April 2 
  7:30 A.M.     New Parishioners 
 

TUESDAY, April 3 
  7:30 A.M.    Mary Maurer                          
       
WEDNESDAY, April 4 
   7:30 A.M.    Sp. Int. Paul G. Helm, Jr. Family 
               
THURSDAY, April 5 
  7:30 A.M.   Margaret “Peg” Deascenti  
                             
FRIDAY, April 6 
   7:30 A.M.     Leo Derstler               
   
SATURDAY, April 7 
   8:00 A.M.   Bart and Margaret Sheehy 
   8:00 P.M.   Gerald Fischer 
                                   
SUNDAY,  April 8 
   8:00 A.M.    M. Ruth & George A. Shenberger 
  10:30 A.M.  People of the Parish                                               

MASS INTENTION FOR HOLY THURSDAY 
7:00 p.m. was for Ken Kurjiaka. 

 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM - Next class for par-
ents of children to be baptized will be held next Sun-
day, April 8th at 6:00 p.m. in the meeting room of the 
rectory basement.  Please contact parish office to 
register. 

EASTER SUNDAY OF THE  

RESURRECTION OF THE LORD 

APRIL 1, 2018 



CALENDAR 

 

ST VINCENT DePAUL SOCIETY will meet Sun-
day, April 8th at 9:00 a.m. at Our Lady of the Angels 
school teacher’s lounge. 
 

 

MISCELLANEOUS 
 

 

VOCATION CROSS  this week is in the home of  
Father Stephen Kelley. 
 

300 CLUB - Tickets for the new club, which will 
begin this Friday, April 6th.  The final drawing and 
party will be held Sunday, April 22nd at 4:00 p.m. in 
the parish center.   
 

FASTNACHT REPORT - Final results indicate 
that during this past year’s sale the parish netted a 
profit of $50,631.  Again sincere thanks to you for 
your support and a special word of gratitude to all 
who participated in any capacity. 
 

CLEANING OF THE CHURCH - Sincere thanks 
are extended to those who cleaned the church for the 
Easter season, and for all who participate in its clean-
ing throughout the year. 
 

PASTORAL COUNCIL ELECTIONS will be 
held this month of April.  All those interested in plac-
ing their name or someone else’s name for nomina-
tion for this election are asked to contact Gaile Morri-
son at 684-9584. 
 

GREETERS - Anyone interested in being a greeter 
at our Sunday 10:30 a.m. Mass, please contact the 
parish office. 
 

MOTHER-DAUGHTER BANQUET will be held 
in the parish center on Tuesday, May 1st at 6:30 p.m.  
Cost is $10.00 for adults and $5.00 for children age 
12 and under.  To make reservations, please contact 
the parish office by Friday, April 27th. 
 

SCRIP (FOOD CERTIFICATES) to Weis and 
Giant supermarkets may be obtained Monday 
through Friday between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 
noon, 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the parish office.  
These certificates benefit students who attend Our 
Lady of the Angels School and Lancaster Catholic 
High School. 
 

FORMED -  An online access account to almost 
endless Catholic resources for both parish programs 
and home-use for personal or family catechesis.  Go 
to www.FORMED.org.  You should see a registration 
box for parishioners.  Type in the parish code 
(NDMG42).  Set up a username and a password.      

LIGHT OF CHRIST SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS 
are being offered by the local Knights of Columbus 
#2294 and Holy Trinity Men’s Club to four senior stu-
dents enrolled in any high school who plans to further 
their education at a two or four year college.  These 
students must be children of fathers or grandfathers 
(living or deceased) who is or who was a member of 
the local council, whose mother or grandmother is or 
was a member of the Ladies’ Auxiliary at the Colum-
bia Knights of Columbus or whose father or grandfa-
ther is an active member of the Holy Trinity Men’s 
Club.  Applications must be submitted no later than 
April 1, 2018 to the Council home or to the Knights of 
Columbus, PO Box 26, Columbia, PA  17512.  Appli-
cations are available at the parish office. 
 

LANCASTER THEOLOGY ON TAP will be held 
on Thursday, May 10th at Annie Bailey’s Irish Pub in 

Lancaster beginning at 7:00 p.m.  
Matt Ritter, former WGAL broad-
caster and current multimedia mete-
orologist in the DC area will speak 
on the topic “Leaps of Faith”.  For 
additional details check out the 
website at www.totlancaster.com.  
All young adults (20’s and 30’s) are 
welcome.  Theology on Tap is an 

outreach ministry of the Roman Catholic Diocese of 
Harrisburg. 
 
 

BREAKING BREAD - Join other young adults for 
Sunday Mass followed by brunch at a nearby restau-
rant.  The group will meet for 10:30 a.m. Mass, and 
then meet in the narthex on Sunday, April 29th at Holy 
Trinity.  All are welcome to attend and connect with 
other young adults in the area.  For more information 
contact kelsichuprinski@gmail.com. 
 

SAVE THE DATE…“A RUN TO REMEMBER” 
Is a 5K and a festival inspired by the 
memory of Steven Douglas Kauf-
hold.  This event benefits children 
who are grieving the loss of a love 
one.  All money benefits Columbia 
Life Network programs for children in 
Lancaster County, especially Colum-
bia, Donegal and Hempfield school 
district who have grieved the loss of 

a loved one, especially a parent.  They are in need of 
volunteers to help with festival games throughout the 
day.  This is the perfect opportunity for the youth com-
munity to provide service to others.  For more infor-
mation about volunteering please visit 
www.signupgenius.com/go/9040b4daea828a46-
runtoremember1.  This event will be held on Saturday, 
September 29th.  Pre-registration deadline is Septem-
ber 15th.  To register for this event, please visit 
www.pretzelcitysports.com. 



 

 
OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS SCHOOL 

 
Update for 2018-2019 School Year  

PreK3 class is full!   
PreK4 class - We are determining a need for a sec-
ond classroom.  If you are interested in enrolling 
your child for the 2018-2019 school year, please 
contact the school office immediately to place your 
child on the waiting list. 
Kindergarten - there are a few more spaces left for 
registration.  It will be a first come first serve basis. 
Students in 1st—8th grade - We require schedul-
ing a shadow day prior to enrolling.  Please call to 
schedule a date before the end of this school year. 
New Families—Welcome to OLA.  If you have not 
yet paid your registration fee in full., please call the 
Admissions Office at 717-449-5442. 

 
Neumann Scholarship is now available 

 

 
LANCASTER CATHOLIC 

HIGH SCHOOL 
 
“Crazy For You” is a romantic comedy musical and 

is this year’s Lancaster 
Catholic High School’s 
musical.  The produc-
tion will be hitting the 
Old Main Auditorium 
stage on April 26th-
28th at 7:30 p.m. and 
April 29th at 2:00 p.m.  
Tickets are $17 for re-
served seating, $15 for 
adults and $7 for stu-
dents.  Please contact 
Tony Brill at 717-509-
0310 for more infor-
mation. 

 

 

 
ST. PETER’S CHURCH 

Columbia, PA 
 

 
THAT MAN IS YOU!  Sponsored by St. Peter 
and Holy Trinity Parishes.  Saturday morning, April 
7th at the St Peter Parish Center 6:15  to 7:45 a.m.  
Includes lite breakfast, presentation and group dis-
cussion.  TMIY Local Contact and Info: 
donsteinfelt@comcast.net or 717-668-5124. 
 

Session 25:  The True Man After God’s Own Heart 

 
 

 

DIOCESE OF HARRISBURG 
 

HERSHEYPARK DISCOUNT  
TICKET OFFER! 

 
Discount tickets to Hersheypark are available to the 
friends and families of the parish at a significant 
savings.  Gate admission for Regular is $67.80; dis-
counted price is $34.85 (ALL ages 3+).  ADD-ON dis-
count Hersheypark Meal Tickets at a savings of up to 
30% off retail prices - $11.99 each and ADD-ON 
Snack Vouchers - $3.25 each. 
 

Orders must be received at the parish by Monday, 
April 30, 2018.  Parishes will receive tickets by Fri-
day, May 25, 2018.  If you are interested contact the 
parish office for the form. 
 

50th WEDDING ANNIVERSARY - Were you 
married in 1968?  In honor of your 50th Wedding An-
niversary, there will be a special Mass and reception 
on Sunday, July 8th, 2018 at 2:00 p.m. at Good 
Shepherd Parish in Camp Hill.  Bishop Ronald W. 
Gainer will be the celebrant.  To receive an invitation, 
please contact the parish office. 
 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES is pleased to welcome 
Dr. John Jackson for an informative and enlightening 
presentation entitled, “The Scientific Aspects of the 
Shroud of Turin and the First Holy Week”, on 
Wednesday, Mary 23rd from 6:00 to 9:00 p.m. at the 
Cardinal Keeler Center in Harrisburg.  Tickets are 
$30 and can be purchased by contacting Christopher 
Meehan at 717-657-4804 or order online at 
www.cchbg.org/events.  Light refreshments will be 
provided during a short intermission.  Please arrange 
to have dinner before the presentation.  No photog-
raphy or videotaping is permitted due to copyright 
law. 

APPRECIATION DINNER for all volun-

teers and a guest is scheduled for Tues-

day, April 24th at 6:30 p.m. in the Parish 

Center.  Please make reservations by com-

pleting and returning this form by Friday, 

April 20th. 

 

Name:  

__________________________________ 

 

Will guest attend:  ___________________ 


